
From: LEWIS SHELL  
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 10:51 AM 
To: Sellen, Erica A <Erica.Sellen@sdcounty.ca.gov> 
Subject: [External] LAFCO Meeting  
  
As a Fallbrook ratepayer I am very much in favor of FPUD changing suppliers. Water is a necessity to life. 
Current rates are skyrocketing. It is our supplier’s and county representative’s responsibility to see that 
water is in good supply at the best reasonable cost to their water users (everybody). Water cost is very 
much going out of control. Water and air are the necessities of life. Our current suppliers are chocking 
the life out of northern SD county! 
LK Shell 
Fallbrook, CA 
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